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Quality learning programs
Catering for all

Caring & safe environment
Excellent Resources

Beautiful surroundings

 1RH have been focusing on procedural writing this term. They were shown 
the steps to make fairy bread, they wrote them and then they made it 
based on the steps that they wrote. Finally they got to enjoy eating their 
fairy bread! 
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Jump Rope for Heart kicks off this term! 
  

Jump Rope for Heart is a fantastic physical activity and fundraising program that 
has been run by the Heart Foundation for over 36 years. It’s a great way for your 
child to keep fit and learn new skills, but it also helps raise funds for vital heart research and 
education programs. 
 
Since Jump Rope for Heart started in 1983, schools like ours have raised more than $104 million for 
the Heart Foundation’s lifesaving work.  
 
It’s important you register your child online, so they can receive the full benefits of the program and 
participate in online fundraising. Simply follow the link below to get started. 
www.jumprope.org.au/parents  
 
Students will be skipping throughout the term in PE lessons/during lunch break/for morning fitness. 
During this term you can share their online fundraising page with family and friends to help raise 
money for this great cause. 
We will hold our school Jump Off Day on Thursday 16th September 2021. This will mark the end of the 
program and is a chance for everyone to come together to skip and show off their newly learned skills. 
Every child has received a Guide for parents, and this also explains how to sign your child up. 
 
Thank you for supporting the Jump Rope for Heart program! 
 

 
 
This year our school has registered to participate in the NSW Premier’s Sporting Challenge. The 
purpose of the challenge is to encourage students to participate in sport and physical activity to lead a 
healthy lifestyle. 
Over a ten week period, our school will be monitoring physical activity levels during class time, at 
recess and lunch as well as during sport lessons. Physical activity outside school hours will also count 
towards the Challenge award. The aim is to work towards an average at least 60 minutes of activity a 
day for ten weeks. 
Our 2021 House Captains are our official PSC ambassadors and will be promoting the challenge 
throughout the school. This includes leading by example in the playground, helping set up physical 
education games and assisting teachers to enter student results on the website. 
We would like to invite families to support us in encouraging students’ healthy use of leisure time and 
to experience the joy of being active together. Each student in years 3-6 will be issued with a logbook 
to record their daily physical activity. K-2 students will work towards a Gold class award level. At the 
end of the challenge, students will receive a certificate of participation. Let's get active Turvey Park!! 
  
Mrs Edmunds and Miss Hyams 

Premier's Sporting Challenge coordinators 
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K - 6 ASSEMBLY
The next K—6 ASSEMBLY will be held on Monday 2 August 2021 commencing at 2.00 pm.
If your child is bringing in certifcates to receive Honour Certificates, Principal’s awards can they please be 
to the office by 2.00 pm on Friday afternoon, 30 July 2021.

3/4H will be performing an item at the assembly. 

DUE to COVID-19 restrictions, unfortunately parents and community members will be unable to attend 
assemblies until further notice.

KINDERGARTEN 2022
We are currently taking  

APPLICATIONS FOR ENROLMENT IN KINDERGARTEN FOR 2022

Do you have a child who will be starting Kindergarten next year?  Do you know someone with a child ready for 
school?

Please contact us as soon as possible if your answer to either of these questions is YES!

Applications are to be completed and returned to school by:  Friday 27 August 2021.

YEAR 6 BABY PHOTOGRAPHS
Year 6 students are requested to bring in two (2) photographs:

*	  baby & toddler (If your child did not attend TPPS in Kindergarten please also send this photograph in).

These photos will be returned to students once they have been scanned.  

Final date for photographs : Friday 27 August 2021.

These photographs will be used for a visual display of our Year 6 students at the end of year functions.

Thank you

Year 6 Staff
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ARRIVING and LEAVING SCHOOL GROUNDS
Please be aware that due to COVID restrictions, there are only 3 entry points for students and staff to the school 
grounds: 
 
Mair Street (path)
Blamey Street (steps)
Halloran Street (near the Hall)

We need to ensure that all students are having their hands sanitised as per current COVID guidelines.

If you are bringing your child to school late or need to pick your child up early, please remember that 
you must do this via the front office.  Please be aware that adults must wear a mask when entering the 
office foyer.

Thank you!
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K -2 ASSEMBLY AWARDS
Weeks 1 & 2 - Term 3
KB Malieka Priest-Gilbert, Albert Kamara

Ava Arundell, Indy Hampton
KW Jack Dwyer, Pearl Campagna

Rhyda O’Connor, Indy Locker
1C Leo Gorrie, Aniyah Lansdown

Barman Haliqi, Angus Castle
1RH Henry Atkinson, Frankie Conn

Campbell Gow, Dalal Ali
1S Danni Packer, Amaya Raufers

Beth McKelvie, Samuel Yang
2G Zalyah Williams, Jaklin Elias

Patience Ezou, Alex Cord
2TW Callie Serafin, Zayne Wolter

Ruben Little, Adrian Ah Lam
2/3C Archer Flack, Aylee Williams

Archie Hartas, Oliver Hay

Library Johnyson Saaye, Aleah Hund, Aland Khdir

Science Max Hazell, Hugh Baumgarten, Lilina Kaw,
Aleah Hund
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3 - 6 ASSEMBLY AWARDS
Week 3 - Term 3
2/3C Elijah Salmon, Gina Coomer

3/4C Scarlett Churchward, Vyanah Raufers,
Madison Morrison, Asher Elphick, 
Jake Nockolds

3/4E Abby Bryon, Evan Al Kalo, James Campbell,
Savannah Anderson, Ava Mulcair

3/4H Paige Bryon, Adelia Campbell, 
Yaseen Barakzai, Jasper Kiley, 
Nevaeh Lansdown

3/4R Jack Morris, Sfwan Haliqi, Wilfreder Ezou,
Fadi Eedo, Mussa Vital

5/6C Lilli Cooney, Trinnity Norman, Cody Willis,
Chelsea Whyte, Liam Godwin

5/6F Ace Romano-Horrocks, Michael Landow,
Zadie Motion, Imogen Patterson

5/6H Matilda McPherson, Aleah Priest, 
Travis Clothier, Jeremy Salmon, Tydan Chad

5/6R Mikayla Blake, William Carey, Leah Darlington,
Mitchell Barrow

Library Wilfreder Ezou, Vincent Berben, 
Emalia Williams

Science Ruby Hewitt, Rachel Gwa, Archer Gleeson, 
Marley Gow

CANTEEN ROSTER
Week 4 - Term 3
Monday Jodi, Sally Smith
Tuesday Jodi, Kathy Bell
Wednesday Jodi, Emma Mackney
Thursday Jodi, Gemma Harvey
Friday Jodi, Steven Creek, Aimee Chapman

CALENDAR
July
Thursday 29 Book Fair concludes 
August
Wednesday 25 Book Week Character Parade - 

further information will be available 
soon

September
Friday 3 P & C - Father’s Day Stall
Friday 10 P & C - Obstacool

REMINDERS
July
Thursday 29 DUE - Student Emergency Contact 

Details Report
August
Friday 27 APPLICATIONS CLOSE - 

Kindergarten 2022 
DUE - Year 6 Baby & Toddler 
Photo’s

POP payments - if paying on the due date, can we 
please ask that you make the payment prior to 6.00 pm 
as this is the closing time for payments via the bank.
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Good morning TPPS families

I hope everyone is well and staying safe.

•	 This week is Education Week. We are celebrating how strong and inclusive our schools are in Public 
	 Education. Our public schools have dedicated staff who work extremely hard to support all the students 
	 whose families have trusted us to care for and teach their children.

•	 There are over 1600 public primary schools in NSW teaching more than 810 000 students and 
	 Turvey Park PS is one of these amazing schools. Our school has 364 students from 15 different cultures 
	 and our students speak a variety of different languages. We are truly an amazing and inclusive school.

•	 The staff at TPPS are proud public school educators and are honoured to be able to teach your children 
	 and to work together with you to support your child’s learning. It is an enormous responsibility and we take 
	 it seriously.

Happy Education Week! I hope you get a chance to go to the Marketplace and see our learning boards We have put 
together different work samples representing all our classes to show the Wagga Wagga community.

Because of COVID restrictions, we are unable to have our performances in the Marketplace this year and showcase 
the exciting performances we take part in at TPPS.

•	 Safety reminder – Any students who haven’t been picked up after school (by 3:35pm) will be walked around 
	 to the bus shelter on Halloran Street. The bus duty teacher is there until 4pm and can supervise students until 
	 their adult makes it to TPPS to pick them up.  

Have a great week

Anna Roberts - Principal

 NEWS   NEWS   NEWS

P & C NEWS
 
P&C Events – Term 3

CANCELLED - Sausage Sizzle /BBQ @ Local Government Elections – The Local Government Elections have 
now been postponed to 4th December.

CANTEEN NEWS

Canteen Volunteers
Thank you to the parents, grandparents and carers who are volunteering in the canteen. We appreciate that 
everyone is busy and thank you for making the commitment to help the P&C. 
If you would like to volunteer in the canteen please contact through the P&C Facebook Page or call the school and 
speak with Jodi.

Facebook Page
Turvey Park Public School P&C Association is our official Facebook page. ‘Like’ us, to keep up to date with P&C 
information. 

Michelle McKelvie – P&C Secretary      
turveyparkpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au

P & C meets on the 2nd Wednesday of each month at 7.00pm in the staffroom.
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Congratulations to these 6 students – Paige, Cooper, Zalyah (absent), Jan, Chelsea & Zoey 
 

 

 

 
The Mindfulness topic for Weeks 3 & 4.  The mindfulness topic for Weeks 3 and 
4 is Decision Making. Making decisions uses your logic, reasoning and intuition. 
This topic focuses on tuning into your gut feeling to know which decision is best. 
 
Try it at home with the family: 
 
Week 3 
Talking about how your gut feelings helped you make a decision during the day. 
What were the feelings that let you know, your decision was right and how did 
your decision pan out? 
 
Week 4 
Drawing a picture of something that you have made a decision about. Around 
the picture write or draw the feelings that you listened to in order to make your 
decision. 
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